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Proposed tree planting - Pin Oak (pictured)
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Trees are currently being removed onsite in order to make way for 
the new carpark. Council will be planting 100 additional trees which 
will be a mixture of both exotic, deciduous and native tree species. 
Additional garden bed planting is proposed throughout the park 
including almost 26,000 new plants. 

The Contractor has progressed with Site Establishment, including setting 
up temporary fencing and protecting existing trees. Demolition has also 
commenced, with Council staff supervising tree removal onsite to salvage 
trunks and branches that will be reused in the nature play playground.

The existing carpark will be retained to enable parking for the childcare 
centre, and in the meantime the new carpark will be constructed. These 
works are due to begin on 8/10/19 with an anticipated completion 
date of early November 2019. Temporary paths will be constructed 
from the new carpark to the existing pathway on Balaka Drive, as well 
as from Balaka Drive to the entrance of the childcare centre to ensure 
safety is maintained and minimise impact on the childcare centre during 
construction. 
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If you would like more information 
about this project please email:

placeservices@cityofparramatta.nsw.
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